
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Tickets are on sale for the annual Soroptimist
International of South Lake Tahoe wine tasting event on  Nov.
11  from  6-9:30pm  at  MontBleu  in  Stateline.  Tickets  are
available online for $70 until Oct. 1, $75 after that date.

·        California  State  Parks  and  California  Tahoe
Conservancy are having two workshops to gather input about the
future of the Kings Beach State Recreation Area. The first is
Sept. 1 from 6-8:30pm at the North Tahoe Event Center and the
second is Sept. 7 at 5:30pm at Community House.

·       The Print Club at Bona Fide in Meyers (1069 Magua St.,
No. 4) resumes Sept. 19, 6-9pm. Make prints and cards on
antique presses. Bring supplies or a $10 donation. For more
info, email editor@bonafidebooks.com

·       Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce is hosting
a forum for South Lake Tahoe City Council candidates on Sept.
20 from 5:30-7:30pm at Lake Tahoe Resort Hotel.

·       The Sugar Pine Foundation is beginning its annual cone
harvest. This fall the focus is on Western White Pines. For
information  about  volunteering,  email
maria@sugarpinefoundation.org.
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